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Executive Board meeting 11 April 2023 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the sixth meeting in 2023 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed the preliminary impact assessment related to the International Centre for 
the Prosecution of the Crime of Aggression against Ukraine (ICPA). 

The Executive Board decided on the Eurojust contribution to the Commission (DG NEAR) in the context of 
the enlargement package 2023.  

The Executive Board discussed a proposal to open negotiations with Saudi Arabia with the aim to conclude 
a Memorandum of Understanding.  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


